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HB 2025 will not help Oregon in any way!  As a Oregonian my whole life, and now a 

retired Oregonian if this goes through it will hurt my wife and I.  My wife and I both 

started working when we were in Jr. high school, and just recently retired after 30 

plus years of teaching.  Now we are looking at where else do we turn so as to not 

spend all our money on taxes.  There is a reason why people in Oregon are leaving!  

Poor leadership by the Democrats has left this state in a wreck!!!  There is no 

transparency, and no one is being held accountable for waste of Oregon tax payer 

money!  Say no to more taxes!!!!!!!! You are killing the real Oregonians! 


